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From: GAIL R FEAGINS <jetgail@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 3:25 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: COLA increase for Pan 1 retirees

CAUTION:External email. 

I am very thankful for my COLA increase of 3% for plan 1 retirees.  i retired in 1998 and since that 
time during most of those years there was no COLA.  With the dramatic inflation increase in this last 
year, I am sure you know that I have lost a lot of buying power.  I hope you will support a larger COLA 
increase  (at least 4%) in 2023 and 2024.   Thank you.  
Gail Feagins 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


